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Monica Hawkins

From: AMO Communications <Communicate@amo.on.ca>
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To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Information for Members: Ontario Gas Tax for Transit Program Review and the Ontario 

Community Infrastructure Fund
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October 3, 2019 

Information for Members: 
Ontario Gas Tax for Transit Program Review and the 

Ontario Community Infrastructure Fund 

The Ministry of Transportation is surveying municipal governments regarding the 
Ontario Gas Tax for Transit Program aimed at providing the Ministry with municipal 
perspectives on how well the Program is meeting its objectives of expanding and 
improving municipal transit. Municipal input is invited. 

Municipal infrastructure funding programs from the provincial and federal governments 
are critical to the partnership between federal, provincial and municipal governments. 
These programs help to ensure that municipal governments large and small across 
Ontario can provide residents with affordable quality infrastructure to improve their 
lives every day. 

Municipal infrastructure funding programs often have important interrelationships that 
build on one another and changes to one program could affect other programs beyond 
its scope. This is the case for the Ontario Gas Tax for Transit Program and the Ontario 
Community Infrastructure Fund (OCIF), complementary funding programs that 
respond to discrete, but interrelated municipal transportation and other core 
infrastructure needs. 

To help provide feedback to the MTO survey, AMO is providing a report for our 
members on the evolution of the Ontario Gas Tax for Transit and OCIF programs so 
that municipal governments are able to consider how these programs work together 
and with other important infrastructure funds to help municipalities across the 
province. It is hoped that the report’s considerations and comments will help members 
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think about how these programs have evolved to serve the diverse needs of 
municipalities and residents. 

AMO Contact: 

Craig Reid, Senior Advisor, creid@amo.on.ca, 416-971-9856 ext. 334. 

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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